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Comments: Dear Forrest Service,

We don't need gold for anything, while we do need the Planet for everything.

And we need You to protect Frank Church-River of No Return Wilderness and the East Fork of the South Fork of

the Salmon River and endangered species such as salmon, steelhead, and bull trout.

No road construction, toxic mining operations, noise, wildlife disturbance and displacement, or sediment pollution

in streams within the Wilderness.

I trust that Forest Service will deny the permit for Perpetua Resource's Stibnite Gold Project and require Perpetua

to finish cleaning up the mine site. Because the Wilderness belongs to the future generations of all animals,

including H. sapience except those who want to destroy it. Thank you.

And with best wishes for 2023, I remain faithfully yours - Malgo and three grandsons, 16, 14, 6


